
WORSHIP SERVICE 

We pray you will gain a blessing today! 

February 24, 2024 

Prelude Sandee Bales 

Welcome & Announcements Arlene Saville 

Opening Praise* Praise Team 

#251, He Lives 

Invocation Bethany Powell 

Call for Tithes & Offerings Arlene Saville 

Combined Youth Ministries 

Baby Dedication                                 Gary Patterson 

Mission Video  “Peace in a tin house” 

Scripture            1 Peter 4:12-13            Lillian Kelly 

Children’s Story Arlene Saville 

Praise Service Praise Team 

Prayer+ Micky Burkett 

Special Music                            Jill Borg 

Message Bethany Powell 

A Loving Saviour 

Postlude Sandee Bales 

*Congregation Please Stand       +Congregation Please Kneel 

~ Please remember to turn off or put your cell phone on 

silent during the service. 
 

Elder in Charge: Micky Burkett 

Deacon in Charge: Dexter Schnell 

Chorister: Bette Patterson 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 
Head Elder – Doug Erickson 573-745-1717 
Head Deacon – Paul Nedrow 574-440-4027 
Head Deaconess – Judy Prevo 573-356-0643 
Treasurer – Brad Foster 573-819-0503 
Clerk – Cheryl Patterson 573-982-9119 

garncher2001@gmail.com 
Bulletin churchbulletin@sunnydale.org 

Please send bulletin info by 8pm Wednesday night 

Sunnydale Adventist Elementary 573-682-2811 
Sunnydale Adventist Academy 573-682-2164 
Community Service Center 573-682-1322 

M 9-2 pm, Th 6-8 pm 
Sunnydale Radio Stations: 
 88.7 FM KSDQ 94.9 FM KSDC 
 (3ABN radio affiliate) (Radio 74 International affiliate) 
  Low power station 

Live Stream – Russell Dick 573-228-0297 

 Donald Weber 573-239-0512 
 or John Stone 573-982-9369 

Monthly Church Meetings: 
Elementary School Board Mtg 2nd Monday @ 7 pm 
Church Board Mtg 3rd Monday @ 7 pm 
Community Service Board Mtg   
  1st month of Quarter – 4th Mon @ 7 pm 
Church Potluck 2nd Sabbath of each month 

Sunset tonight: 5:55 pm 

Sunset next week: 6:03 pm 

Offering next week: Local Church Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome, 
Happy 

Sabbath 
 

Sunnydale SDA Church 
6964 Audrain Rd. 9137 

Centralia, MO 65240 

Ph:  573-682-5313 

www.sunnydalechurch.org  

Prayer is powerful! 
The following people have requested 

that you pray for them: 

Betty Barron, Travis Hollister, 

Ray Robinson, Dody Stabenow, Dorothy Rice, Bunnia 

Greenwood, Katelyn Martin, James Jorgenson, Don 

Weber 

mailto:churchbulletin@sunnydale.org
http://www.sunnydalechurch.org/


SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

Prayer time in Sanctuary 9:20 – 9:40 AM 

Sabbath School Classrooms and Teachers 

Sanctuary: Erv Bales/John Stone 

“Psalms” 

Conference Room: Peggy/Curt Kelly 

“Steps to Christ” 

Lower Level: Marjorie Olson/S. Bales/C. Hubble 

“Psalms” 

Lower Level: Tina Burkett 

“Psalms” 

LL Young Adults: Kyle Barker/Jodi Burkett 

“Psalms” 

LL Youth (HS age) Doug Erickson/Todd Kelly 

“How to Know God’s Will in My Life” 

LL Junior (10-14 years) Glenda S/Barb Y/Chrissy N 

“God’s Grace Is the Greatest Treasure” 

Children’s Classes Main Level 

Primary (6 – 9 years) Valerie H/Becky S/Samantha W 

Kindergarten (4 – 1st grade) Mary Lou P/Bunnia G 

Cradle Roll (0 – 3 years) Ellen M/Arlene S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sabbath’s Speaker: Rita Tashe  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

2nd Reading 
Nikki Dennis as VBS assistant 
 
Thank You! 
We want to thank the pathfinder groups and adults who 
gave their time to do a cleaning service at our church. 
So greatly appreciated! 
 
Family night  
Tuesdays at 7pm in multipurpose room 
 
Converge 
Join us at converge for a special series starting March 
6. Elder Rob Alfalah will be presenting a 4-week series 
titled "How to study the bible". 
 
Baby Shower 
Baby shower for Dalton and Macky Embree (Dalton is 
the grandson of Harold and Donna Burgeson, Sr.) at 2 
pm on February 25, 2024, at Crossroads Community 
Church. Baby girl is due April 7. Any questions call 
Dlorah Burgeson-Freet 573-823-8215 
 
Vacation Bible School, Summer 2024 
VBS will be June 24-29.  Our theme will be 
"Heroes: Making a Big Difference in Small Ways" 
Please pray for this effort, that we will do God's 
plans.  We want to make this a special evangelistic 
effort, with total member involvement!  Pray how God 
would like you to be involved.  
This is the 2nd week of Junior Camp at Camp Heritage, 
so I ask our young people who are going to help with 
VBS to attend Junior Camp I which is the week before, 
June 18-23. 
 
 

 

Weekly Health Nugget! 
 

“Frozen Blueberries are actually healthier and contain 

more disease fighting antioxidants than fresh 

blueberries. Freezing blueberries increases their 

concentration of anthocyanins, which are natural anti-

inflammatory agents. 

” 

 
 
 


